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August 31, 2018 

Attendance Matters 
 

This year, Lakeside Elementary is making a special effort to ensure that all 
students fully benefit from their education by attending school regularly.  Attending school 
regularly helps children feel better about school—and themselves. Your student can start 
building this habit in kindergarten so they learn right away that going to school on time, 
every day is important. Consistent attendance will help children do well in high school, col-
lege, and at work.  Attendance is a leading indicator of student success in school and post-
school life. What is considered “Good Attendance”?- Less than 5 days missed =97%. 
 

Benefits for Good Attendance: 

 Improved Social Skills 

 Connected to the School Community 

 Improved Grades 

 More Likely to Graduate High School 
WHAT YOU CAN DO 

 Set a regular bedtime and morning routine and talk to your student about the im-
portance of attendance 

 Prepare for school the night before, finishing homework and getting a good night’s 
sleep. 

 Avoid appointments and extended trips when school is in session. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Janie Smith-Principal 
 
 
If you haven’t already done so, please consider following Lakeside on Twitter and/or Face-
book… Twitter: @ Lakeside_Lions Facebook: @LakesideLionsDen   

SAVE THE DATES 

Mrs. Smith’s Snapchat… 

SEPTEMBER 

3 Labor Day: NO SCHOOL 

4 PTA Meeting: 5:00pm 

7-14 Book Fair 

12 1 Hour Late Start for Stu-
dents 

13 Fall Pictures 

13  Family Literacy Night 
6:00pm—7:30pm 

NO SCHOOL  
 

LABOR DAY 
 

Monday, September 3 

Birthday Treat Policy:  Starting this 18/19 school year, all MSD Warren 
Schools will be aligning their birthday celebration policies to the district’s 
wellness policy.  As  part of our efforts towards health and wellness, we follow 
a “no birthday treats” guideline.  Warren Townships policy emphasizes on aca-
demics and fairness to all children.  Birthday treats and party items are not al-
lowed during school hours.  Please do not send food items or party invitations 

to school.  Also, balloons and flowers are not to be delivered to students at school.   

WEEKLY 
 ATTENDANCE 

KG 92.53% 

1st 95.85% 

2nd 94.77% 

3rd 95.89% 

4th 96.25% 

Lakeside 
Total 

95.14% 

Township  
Goal 

97% 

Look for 
our Cherry 
Dale fund-

raiser next week in your 
child's bag. They are 
due September 26th. This 
fundraiser has great gifts 
for the holidays!   



Weekly Counselor News: 
 

 Healing Hearts is coming 
to your building: I am working 
with our Healing Hearts grief 
counselor to offer support to 
student who have lost loved ones, if you feel 
your student might benefit from this service, 
do not hesitate to reach out! 

 Attendance: I am continuing to work 
with students and families on making sure 
they are getting as much school as possible! 
Students often lose much instruction when 
they are not here which can make them feel 
behind and can have negative impacts on stu-
dent learning and self-esteem.   

 
Labor Day Weekend! Families, it is a three day 
weekend! Take some time and get outdoors and 
do something fun together! Discuss how quality 
time is important and how you can also enjoy 
quality time with friends and staff at school! Talk 
with your student about the importance of making 
friends and getting involved with fun activities at 
school!  

The Enchanted Book Fair is coming to Lakeside! 
Friday, September 7 - Friday, September 14, 2018 in 

the MEDIA CENTER 

Start saving your money!  There will be 
lots of books and other exciting products for the whole 
family at the fall book fair. Students will preview and 
fill out wish lists and shop during school hours.   The 
fair will be open during Family Literacy Night on Thurs-
day, September 13, 2018. If you want a sneak peek at 
some of the books, check out the PREVIEW VIDEOS 
from Scholastic. 

   You can visit THE ENCHANTED FOREST BOOK FAIR 
website http://www.scholastic.com/bf/
lakesideelementaryschool25.  The online fair is open 
from September 1 - September 14 if you’d like to shop 
for books online. 

 
We are in search of parent volunteers so if you’d like to 
help either during the day or during Family Literacy 
Night, please contact Kathy Golten at kgol-
ten@warren.k12.in.us. 

Reading is so much fun, SO LET YOUR IMAGINATION 
GROW! 

SCHOOL DISTRICT PUBLICATIONS/NEWS MEDIA 
USE FOR STUDENTS 

 
The occasion may arise when the school district wants to recog-
nize your child or your child’s school.  This may include your 

child’s photo, your child’s name or your child’s work in district publications, 
newsletters, on school district websites, and in electronic/social media or in 
staff training videos.  We may also want to tell the media (including newspa-
pers, television, and radio) about your child’s achievements.  We never know-
ingly release information about a student to anyone who wants to use it for 
commercial/political purposes.  However, we will honor your request to not 
include your child in these types of recognitions if you notify your child’s 
school office in writing that you do not want this type of information released. 

Health Heroes  
Health Heroes will be at Lakeside on Thurs-
day, September 13th in the morning to ad-
minister flu vaccines for students.  In order 
to receive this FREE vaccine, students 

MUST have a complete permission form on file.  Let-
ters and forms pertaining to this were sent home with 
your student.  Please return the fully completed form 
to the school clinic by September 10th. 

Please join us for Lakeside 
Family Literacy Night 

 
“The more that you read, the more 
things you will know. The more that 

you learn, the more places you'll go.” 

 
Lakeside Lions, are you ready for some fun?!  Come 

join us on Thursday, September 13, 2018, from 6:00-
7:30.  There will be fun-filled rotation stations focusing 

on different reading strategies, a book give away for 
Lakeside students, and the book fair will be open for 

shopping!  We can’t wait to see you to join in the fun!! 

Picture Day 
Individual student pictures will be taken on Thurs-
day, September 13th this year.  Every student 
will get his or her picture taken for the yearbook.  
Any purchase of pictures is completely optional.  

Pictures are taken on a pre-pay plan.  Payment is made paya-

ble to LifeTouch, not the school. All students should be 
in standard school uniform for pictures. Picture 
order forms will  be sent home next week. 

SKATING PARTY...Our  1st Skating Par ty will be held 
on Monday, September 24 from 6:00pm-8:00pm @ the 
Roller Cave located @ 8734 E. 21st Street.  Cost is $6, 
which includes regular skate rental (speed skates and blade 
skates are extra).  Everyone age 3 and older, including older 
siblings, are required to purchase an admission ticket and 
wear skates.  Every child must have an adult 
who is responsible for them @ school skat-
ing parties.  Our PTA’s philosophy is to 
support family time...Children are not to be 
dropped off unsupervised.   
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